TOWN OF HAMILTON
PUBLIC BUDGET MEETING
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2022

Chairman Blaine Lee called the public budget hearing to order at 7:13 p.m. and all those present were asked to stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call found Chairman Lee, Supervisors Paul Degenhardt and Kevin Hoyer, Treasurer Katie Reding and Clerk Sara Schultz in attendance.  The proposed budget for 2023 was reviewed.  Hoyer moved to approve a budget of $983,225 and Degenhardt seconded the motion.  Upon voice vote, motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. by motions made by Hoyer and Degenhardt.  

                                                                                                                         _______________________
                                                                                                                         Sara Schultz, Town Clerk

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF THE ELECTORS
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2023

Chairman Blaine Lee opened the meeting of the electors at 7:20 p.m. for the purpose of adopting next year’s (2023) town levy.  The town tax levy for 2023 is $759,600 (this includes the loan for the new town hall site which is $194,558).  Degenhardt and Hoyer motioned to approve the levy and the motion carried.  The clerk will complete and submit the levy worksheet to the Wisconsin Department of Revenue.  This special meeting was adjourned at 7:26 p.m. with motions made by Hoyer and Degenhardt.
                                                                                                            ________________________
                                                                                                            Sara Schultz, Town Clerk

                                                                         
